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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
DEA Educational Foundation
Address:
2020 Pennsylvania Ave NW #165 
Washington DC, United States 20006

Contact:
https://deaeducationalfoundation.org

Organization’s General Goals:
The DEA Educational Foundation’s goal is to educate the public on the many 
costs and consequences of illegal drugs in our society.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2018 Q3	 $500 to $2,500

For more information, please read the attached report from 
DEA Educational Foundation.
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DEA Youth Dance Program Report for Tulalip Cares 2018-2019 
Code: Q3 2018 14.2 

deaeducationalfoundation.org 
 

On behalf of The DEA Educational Foundation and the children of The DEA Youth Dance 
Program, we thank you for your generous contribution to offer programming at Pioneer 
Elementary in Auburn, WA. With your assistance, The DEA Educational Foundation continues to 
provide the outstanding educational programs and initiatives for which we are known. Pioneer 
Elementary is very much in need of an after-school program of this kind, and the response has 
been phenomenal. Thanks to your support, these deserving students were able to enjoy free 
after-school dance classes in a positive, safe environment.    
 
The DEA Educational Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit educational organization that continues 
to find creative and meaningful ways to educate the American public on the many costs and 
consequences of illicit drug usage. The DEA Educational Foundation is proud to embark on 
grassroots programs in America’s communities through The Youth Dance Program. Your 
support helped us to bring The DEA YDP to students in Washington, giving students the 
opportunity to flex their creative muscles and learn to express themselves in a positive way 
through dance.  
 
Your donation contributed to funding a program at Pioneer Elementary for the 2018-2019 
school year. Pioneer has been a partner school with our organization for many years, and we 
are thrilled to be continuing our relationship with them. Teacher Ricki-Lyn from dance company 
partner Allegro Dance Academy taught weekly for 14 sessions to an enthusiastic group of 13 
students. Assemblies featuring the DEA Youth Dance Program Dancers were attended by 
approximately 450 students. At these assemblies, dancers and instructors talk about making 
healthy choices, staying away from drugs, and achieving their dreams through positive life 
decisions. Because of the dedication of the DEA Youth Dancers, Allegro Dance Academy 
matched our summer scholarship contribution, allowing an incredible 13 students additional 
opportunities to study at their studio over the summer months for free. These young people 
now have a safe and fun activity during the summer months, learning more about the art and 
power of dance. We are grateful to Tulalip Cares for helping us bring this important program to 
Pioneer Elementary School!  
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Proud students at PIONEER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL with their Certificate of Achievement from 
The DEA Youth Dance Program and scholarship announcement from Allegro Dance Academy 

 
Thank you, Tulalip Cares, for supporting these young dancers!  
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